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Cindrigo Holdings Limited 

(‘Cindrigo’ or the ‘Company’) 

 

Cancellation of Listing 

 

In the announcement dated 29 April 2024, the Company indicated that it had applied to the FCA for 

the cancellation of the Company’s listing pursuant to Listing Rule 5.3.1R and that a further 

announcement would be made on the cancellation taking effect.     

The notice in respect of the cancellation has been issued and the cancellation of the listing of the 

Company's ordinary shares on the Standard Segment of the FCA's Official List and trading on the main 

market for listed securities of the London Stock Exchange became effective from 08.00 a.m. (London 

time) today.  

 

**ENDS** 

 

For more information please contact: 

 

Cindrigo Holdings Limited  

Lars Guldstrand CEO 

 

+44 (0) 7408 861 667 

Hannam & Partners (Financial Advisor & Corporate 

Broker) 

Samuel Merlin, Sean Urquhart 

 

+44 (0) 20 7907 8500 

St Brides Partners Ltd (PR) 

Paul Dulieu 

+44 (0) 20 7236 1177 

cindrigo@stbridespartners.co.uk 

 
 


